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06/09/2022  17:32:532022/3673/P SUPPRT Aurore Down As the owner of 1 Millfield Place which adjoins the application site, I have no objection to the proposed 

basement . I see that it will not be visible from our garden, or anywhere as seen from the street, or outside the 

site itself.  Also as it is no deeper than the adjoining houses on Millfield Lane I can see that it will not have a 

negative effect on any adjacent properties .
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